
All applications should be submitted at PAM Golding Properties at Unit No. 31 Arcades Shopping Mall. 
All those who had earlier submitted applications are advised to resubmit. For further detaills contact:

Zambia Airports Corporation Limited (ZACL) is now inviting applications for various units at the 
New Terminal Building at The Kenneth Kaunda International Airport. Spaces will be allocated     
according to guidelines in the Citizens Economic Act No. 9 of 2006. 


